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Zombie Abbey Lauren Baratz-Logsted 2018-04-03 1920, England And the three
teenage Clarke sisters thought what they'd wear to dinner was their biggest
problem... Lady Kate, the entitled eldest. Lady Grace, lost in the middle and
wishing she were braver. Lady Lizzy, so endlessly sunny, it's easy to
underestimate her. Then there's Will Harvey, the proud, to-die-for—and possibly
die with!—stable boy; Daniel Murray, the resourceful second footman with a
secret; Raymond Allen, the unfortunate-looking young duke; and Fanny Rogers,
the unsinkable kitchen maid. Upstairs! Downstairs! Toss in some farmers and
villagers! None of them ever expected to work together for any reason. But none
of them had ever seen anything like this.
Avenging Shadow (Amica Saga #1) Richard S. Tuttle 2013-01-24 It has been four
hundred years since the Mage Wars ended, and Terrus the Liberator banished the
mage lords to the island of Lantana. Since that time, the continent of Amica
has been free from their destructive influences, but an archivist fears that
sacred vow is being broken, and he is willing to risk his life to stop it.
Indeed, he willing to risk all of Lantana to foil the evil plot. Marcus is an
apprentice blacksmith in his father's village forge. His ambition is to become
the best blacksmith he can, but fate holds a different future for young Marcus
of Kor. When a dark stranger appears in the forge with a black, hiltless sword
made of an unknown metal, Marcus is propelled on a dangerous adventure that
will change the world. Along his path, Marcus will have to deal with a rebel
spymaster whose goal is to mold a young captive into a deadly assassin, a
cloaked stranger whose focus is on ancient history with an urgency to avoid a
feared future, a young warrior woman who befriends everyone yet trusts no one,
a noble's son with an eye for archery and a yearning for adventure, a once
benevolent king who has mysteriously grown evil and greedy, an elite military
group willing to slaughter entire villages to please their masters, and a
general who knows that the world has gone awry but feels helpless to change it.
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Avenging Shadow is a tale of adventure, magic, intrigue, betrayal, and bravery.
While it is a story of a young man's struggle for justice, it also a story of
friendship and the binding of diverse goals in a gripping saga of daring and
hope.
Polymath John Brunner 2011-09-29 Colonising a new planet requires much more
than just settling on a newly discovered island of Old Earth. New planets were
different in thousands of ways, different from Earth and from each other. Any
of those differences could mean death and disaster to a human settlement. When
a ship filled with refugees from a cosmic catastrophe crash-landed on such an
unmapped world, their outlook was precarious. Their ship was lost, salvage had
been minor, and everything came to depend on one bright young man accidentally
among them. He was a trainee planet-builder. It would have been his job to
foresee all the problems necessary to set up a safe home for humanity. But the
problem was that he was a mere student - and he had been studying the wrong
planet. (First published 1974)
Bedtime Stories for the Apocalypse, Volumes 1 - 3 Joel Arnold 2015-10-24 All
three volumes of Joel Arnold's popular BEDTIME STORIES FOR THE APOCALYPSE
series gathered together in ONE omnibus edition! Over thirty stories of horror
and sci-fi, including bonus stories by Daniel Pyle and H.P. Lovecrabbe! These
are the kind of bedtime stories that will keep you reading far into the night!
"'Bedtime Stories' is a wonderful collection of short stories all linked
together with an unsettling distrust of the future...Any fan of either horror
or short stories should be willing to give this collection a shot. Delightfully
macabre." - David Dalglish, author of the 'Shadowdance' and 'Half-Orcs' series,
on Volume 1 "They're chilling in the classic campfire story way, but all the
more frightening for the dark societies they posit for perhaps the not-so-far
future." - Isabela Morales on Volume 1
The O.C.L.T. Omnibus David Niall Wilson 2015-04-17 There are incidents and
emergencies in the world that defy logical explanation, events that could be
defined as supernatural, extraterrestrial, or simply otherworldly. Standard
laws do not allow for such instances, nor are most officials or authorities
trained to handle them. In recognition of these facts, one organization has
been created that can. Assembled by a loose international coalition, their
mission is to deal with these situations using diplomacy, guile, force, and
strategy as necessary. They shield the rest of the world from their own
actions, and clean up the messes left in their wake. They are our protection,
our guide, our sword, and our voice, all rolled into one. They are O.C.L.T.
BROUGHT TO LIGHT - by Aaron Rosenberg - When a world-renowned scientist with a
high-level security clearance goes missing in Uppsala, Sweden, and then a
trained CIA operative follows suit, the DIA (Defense Intelligence Agency) taps
Reed Christopher Hayes ("R. C." to his friends and "Crease" to his teammates)
and the rest of his Military Intelligence unit to investigate. What they find
lurking in the shadows of that quiet little city defies belief. The real
question, though, is can they take it down before more lives are lost—including
their own? THE PARTING - by David Niall Wilson - A vision from ancient Egypt
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and a call from an old acquaintance send Rebecca York, mystic, occult expert,
and adventurer to Arizona, and then Jerusalem and the Dead Sea to prevent a
horrifying attack from the annals of history. Rebecca and computer expert
Wendell "Mack" Macklemore team up with a renegade Vatican monk, a street urchin
from Jerusalem, and an agent of the Mossad to prevent Amunet, an Egyptian
sorceress, from exacting an ancient revenge and unleashing a terrorist attack
that could plunge the Middle East into an era of darkness. THE TEMPLE OF
CAMAZOTZ - Headless bodies are turning up along the Mexican border. The Mexican
government blames overzealous US Border guards. The border guards blame drug
runners. In a village just on the Mexican side of the border, they have other
ideas. There are legends, older even than the Mayan civilization that has died
away, of a God. A bat-headed vengeful demon. Someone is fanning the flames of
that superstition, and the piles of bodies continue to grow. Geoffrey
Bullfinch, folklorist, dabbler in the occult, and Wendell "Mack" Macklemore,
computer genius and extreme sports enthusiast are called down to investigate.
There are plenty of questions, but can they find the answers before the body
count gets too high? Is it possible that they should have let sleeping gods
lie? INCURSION - R.C. Hayes has settled into his job with the FBI, and put
behind him the strange incident that ended his military career. But when he and
his partner are sent to the Flathead Indian Reservation in Montana to look into
a murder, events take an unsettling and eerily familiar turn. R.C. struggles to
solve the case as deaths pile up around him and as the situation takes a
decidedly unnatural cast. With the help of a mysterious new ally, he may
finally come to terms with what happened to him long ago—and enter a strange
new career he is uniquely suited for. Provided he can survive the incursion of
supernatural elements into his supposedly safe and mundane world.
The Cimmerian: Hour Of The Dragon #1 Julien Blondel 2022-03-09 Robert E.
Howard’s Conan is brought to life UNCENSORED! Discover the true Conan,
unrestrained, violent, and sexual. Read the story as he intended! A world to
explore. A throne to be reconquered. Conan the King. Under the funeral vaults
of the mausoleum belonging to the ancient and cruel Emperor Xaltotun of Python,
three men devoured by ambition come to offer to the inert body of the deceased
sovereign the heart of Ahriman, a source of immor-tality which once belonged to
him. Taken away at the cost of his life. In exchange for this offering, the
three men claim a single thing: the world. However, there is only one person
able to stand in their way, a Cimmerian who seized the throne of Aquilonia:
Conan! The Hour of the Dragon is the only full-length Conan novel written by
Robert E. Howard, and is considered by many to be one of his best works. It is
now adapted into a comic mini series by two visionaries of heroic fantasy and
imagination: Ju-lien Blondel, writer of Elric, and Valentin Sécher, artist of
Méta-Baron bring forth a grandiose, bloodthirsty epic!
Astounding Science-fiction 1942
Star Wars: The High Republic: Into the Dark Claudia Gray 2021-02-02 Long before
the First Order, before the Empire, before even The Phantom Menace...Jedi lit
the way for the galaxy in The High Republic.Padawan Reath Silas is being sent
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from the cosmopolitan galactic capital of Coruscant to the undeveloped
frontier—and he couldn’t be less happy about it. He’d rather stay at the Jedi
Temple, studying the archives. But when the ship he’s traveling on is knocked
out of hyperspace in a galactic-wide disaster, Reath finds himself at the
center of the action. The Jedi and their traveling companions find refuge on
what appears to be an abandoned space station. But then strange things start
happening, leading the Jedi to investigate the truth behind the mysterious
station, a truth that could end in tragedy...Enjoy more adventures from the
all-new era of storytelling of the glorious High Republic:Star Wars: Light of
the JediStar Wars The High Republic: A Test of Courage - perfect for kids 8-12
years oldStar Wars The High Republic: The Great Jedi Rescue - perfect for kids
5-8 years old
Coming Home Rebecca Barber 2016-09-14 Running away was Zoe Sinclair's answer to
her problems... Zoe has missed too much since she fled home ten years ago. Now
it is finally time to go back. And with her friend's birthday party days away,
it is the perfect opportunity. On her way into town, her car breaks down, and
then she's attacked and left for dead among the dirt and dust on the roadside.
Spencer McLaren never left home, but his heart did. In the same moment Zoe
fled... Spencer had always been in Zoe's life. Every time she'd needed him,
he'd been there, arms open wide. When he spots a broken and battered Zoe
stumbling along the side of the road, he can't help but swoop in and rescue
her. He rushes her to the hospital, but when she's released, he can't seem to
let her go. Not again. Physically, Zoe feels fine. Emotionally, her head and
her heart are a disaster... Spencer takes Zoe into his home and assigns himself
the task of guardian and nurse. But her return puts strain on Spencer's
relationship with his brother, who isn't happy to see Spencer falling for the
girl who broke his heart again. Zoe knows she should leave, but her attacker is
still out there, and being with Spencer is the only place she feels safe. She
wants to make up for the pain she caused him in the past, but the attack has
left her so broken and scared. Despite Zoe's hesitations and constant battle to
keep her emotions in check, Spencer is determined to keep her safe and make her
never regret finally... Coming Home.
A Texan's Promise Shelley Gray 2011 Clayton Proffitt, foreman of the Circle Z
Ranch, determines to help Vanessa Grant escape her abusive stepfather, his
employer, and as they head west to Colorado and safety, a deep bond develops
between them.
The Lost Heir Tui T. Sutherland 2020-02 Overjoyed to be reunited with her
fellow ocean-dwelling dragons, Tsunami the SeaWing continues efforts to end the
war for Pyrrhia in spite of a dangerous assassin who is threatening all their
lives.
Foroyaa 1999
The Girl in Red Christina Henry 2019-06-18 From the national bestselling author
of Alice comes a postapocalyptic take on the perennial classic "Little Red
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Riding Hood"...about a woman who isn't as defenseless as she seems. It's not
safe for anyone alone in the woods. There are predators that come out at night:
critters and coyotes, snakes and wolves. But the woman in the red jacket has no
choice. Not since the Crisis came, decimated the population, and sent those who
survived fleeing into quarantine camps that serve as breeding grounds for
death, destruction, and disease. She is just a woman trying not to get killed
in a world that doesn't look anything like the one she grew up in, the one that
was perfectly sane and normal and boring until three months ago. There are
worse threats in the woods than the things that stalk their prey at night.
Sometimes, there are men. Men with dark desires, weak wills, and evil intents.
Men in uniform with classified information, deadly secrets, and unforgiving
orders. And sometimes, just sometimes, there's something worse than all of the
horrible people and vicious beasts combined. Red doesn't like to think of
herself as a killer, but she isn't about to let herself get eaten up just
because she is a woman alone in the woods....
Aeon Society: Collection Books 1-3 J.R. Pearse Nelson 2021-11-03 A secret
society guards the gates between worlds…but they’re not all good guys. Step
through the gates to a new world of magic. In Aeon, powers are perilous. Wisdom
is scarce. Fear is ever present. And love still wins. ***A collection of the
first three novels in the Aeon Society fantasy romance series. *** The series
begins with Storm Crossing… The mission sounds simple. Travel to Earth, collect
the commander’s daughter, and bring her back to Aeon. But any thought of simple
ends when Caleb meets the woman in question. Bristol thought she’d always have
to hide her power. Until a leather-clad warrior like something out of a fantasy
novel steps into her library and speaks her name. She doesn’t want to follow
him, but his message could only come from one source: Her mother. Rosaline is a
traveler, unreliable…a flake. They share the gift of storm and little else.
What Caleb says can’t possibly be true. Mom would have told her if she was one
of the leaders of a magical secret society…wouldn’t she? Caleb prides himself
on always doing the right thing…for everyone else. It’s never been hard to put
duty first in the past. But when Bristol is threatened, his need to protect her
has nothing to do with the commander’s orders. Simple is beginning to look like
an illusion… ******** This collection includes three Aeon Society fantasy
romance novels, Storm Crossing, Magic Reigns, and Visions of Flame.
A Court of Frost and Starlight Sarah J. Maas 2018-05-01 A tender addition to
the #1 New York Times bestselling Court of Thorns and Roses series by Sarah J.
Maas, bridging the events of A Court of Wings and Ruin and upcoming books.
Feyre, Rhysand, and their friends are still busy rebuilding the Night Court and
the vastly altered world beyond, recovering from the war that changed
everything. But Winter Solstice is finally approaching, and with it, the joy of
a hard-earned reprieve. Yet even the festive atmosphere can't keep the shadows
of the past from looming. As Feyre navigates her first Winter Solstice as High
Lady, her concern for those dearest to her deepens. They have more wounds than
she anticipated-scars that will have a far-reaching impact on the future of
their court. Bridging the events of A Court of Wings and Ruin with the later
books in the series, A Court of Frost and Starlight explores the far-reaching
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effects of a devastating war and the fierce love between friends.
Armor 1971
Misrule Heather Walter 2022-05-10 Does true love break curses or begin them?
The dark sorceress of “Sleeping Beauty” reclaims her story in this sequel to
Malice. “Fans of reimagined fairy tales and LGBTQ+ themes will be delighted
with the conclusion of this fantasy duology.”—Booklist (starred review) The
Dark Grace is dead. Feared and despised for the sinister power in her veins,
Alyce wreaks her revenge on the kingdom that made her an outcast. Once a realm
of decadence and beauty, Briar is now wholly Alyce’s wicked domain. And no one
will escape the consequences of her wrath. Not even the one person who holds
her heart. Princess Aurora saw through Alyce’s thorny facade, earning a love
that promised the dawn of a new age. But it is a love that came with a heavy
price: Aurora now sleeps under a curse that even Alyce’s vast power cannot seem
to break. And the dream of the world they would have built together is nothing
but ash. Alyce vows to do anything to wake the woman she loves, even if it
means turning into the monster Briar believes her to be. But could Aurora love
the villain Alyce has become? Or is true love only for fairy tales? Book Two of
the Malice Duology
Worlds of The Golden Queen David Farland 2005-06 Originally published as two
books, Worlds of the Golden Queen is a stellar tale of love, adventure,
sacrifice, and war set in a fantastic future. In the first novel, The Golden
Queen, the insectoid Dronons have slain the human queen Semarritte, thowing
into chaos the ten thousand worlds over which she reigned. Desperate to save
mankind, Lord Veriasse, her near-immortal consort, has created a new queen:
Everynne, cloned from the dead original. Hotly pursued, Everynne falls in with
cocky bodyguard Gallen O'Day; the pious Orick, an intelligent black bear; and
the beautiful orphan Maggie Flynn. With Gallen and the others newly sworn to
her service, the young queen begins the great struggle against the aliens.
Leaping from world to world via an ancient system of instantaneous transport
gates, the heroes face terrible dangers and great wonders as they seek the
heart of the dronon worlds, carrying the battle straight to the enemy. In the
second novel, Beyond the Gate, Maggie Flynn has become, by test of combat, the
new Golden Queen. Gallen, Maggie, and Orick face an attack by Dronons on a
planet where humans have achieved the pinnacle of genetic engineering. They
must stop them while guarding the secret of Maggie's whereabouts, for she is
only the Golden Queen until her champion, Gallen, is defeated by a Dronon
challenger. In the midst of a slam-bang story, Farland raises and examines deep
questions of humanity's definition and identity.
Reg Rawlins, Psychic Investigator 1-12 P.D. Workman Get books 1-12 in the Reg
Rawlins series for one low price! Save $30. A self-professed con artist
practicing as a contact to the dead, a drop-dead gorgeous warlock, and a
psychic cat—what could go wrong? This set includes: What the Cat Knew A Psychic
with Catitude A Catastrophic Theft Night of Nine Tails The Telepathy of Gardens
Delusions of the Past Fairy Blade Unmade Web of Nightmares A Whisker's Breadth
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Skunk Man Swamp Magic Ain't a Game Without Foresight Get your paws on these
twelve books now!
A Court of Wings and Ruin Sarah J. Maas 2017-05-02 The epic third novel in the
#1 New York Times bestselling Court of Thorns and Roses series by Sarah J.
Maas. Feyre has returned to the Spring Court, determined to gather information
on Tamlin's actions and learn what she can about the invading king threatening
to bring her land to its knees. But to do so she must play a deadly game of
deceit. One slip could bring doom not only for Feyre, but for everything-and
everyone-she holds dear. As war bears down upon them all, Feyre endeavors to
take her place amongst the High Fae of the land, balancing her struggle to
master her powers-both magical and political-and her love for her court and
family. Amidst these struggles, Feyre and Rhysand must decide whom to trust
amongst the cunning and lethal High Lords, and hunt for allies in unexpected
places. In this thrilling third book in the #1 New York Times bestselling
series from Sarah J. Maas, the fate of Feyre's world is at stake as armies
grapple for power over the one thing that could destroy it.
A Court of Thorns and Roses Perfection Learning Corporation 2019
Ivory Lola Dodge 2019-10-22 “Another stunner superhero romance novel from the
amazing Lola Dodge.” -Literary George An ice princess. A jaguar shifter. She’s
a flight attendant who wants nothing to do with super heroes. Hiding her ice
powers. Hiding from her family. Hiding is a full-time job, but Ivory can only
suppress her inner warrior if she wants to keep the normal life she’s built
from nothing. He’s a career hero and a member of the legendary Manhattan Ten.
Tall, dark, and shifter, the concrete jungle is his playground. Jag takes
nothing seriously until Ivory tempts his inner predator. Can he melt the stonecold goddess? It’s love at first fight in the first volume of the Manhattan Ten
Series. [A novella-length superhero romance of 30K words. Rated 18+ for adult
language and some sexual content. Perfect reading for fans of Jennifer Estep’s
Bigtime series and Lexi Dunne’s Superheroes Anonymous.] The Manhattan Ten
Series: 1. Ivory - October 2019 2. Temptress - November 2019 3. Belle Fury December 2019 4. Angel - January 2020
Harlequin Love Inspired Suspense March 2019 - Box Set 1 of 2 Dana R. Lynn
2019-03-01 Love Inspired Suspense brings you three new titles! Enjoy these
suspenseful romances of danger and faith. AMISH HAVEN Amish Witness Protection
by Dana R. Lynn When criminal lawyer Tyler Everson witnesses a murder, he
becomes the killer’s next target—along with his estranged wife, Annabelle, and
their daughter. Now they must enter witness protection in Amish country. But
will going into hiding keep them safe…and bring the family back together?
BURIED MOUNTAIN SECRETS by Terri Reed While searching for her missing brother
in the mountains near their home, Maya Gallo finds herself caught between
treasure hunters and the bounty they’ll kill for. But with help from mounted
patrol deputy Alex Trevino, she might be able to save her brother…and stay
alive. INNOCENT TARGET by Elisabeth Rees Journalist Kitty Linklater knows her
father isn’t a murderer, and she plans to prove it—especially after the town
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turns on her and someone becomes determined to silence her. Chief Deputy Ryan
Lawrence doesn’t believe in her father’s innocence, but he’ll risk his life to
guard her.
All the Way Kristen Proby 2018-08-21 In New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author Kristen Proby’s brand new Romancing Manhattan series, three
brothers get more than they bargain for as they practice law, balance life, and
navigate love in and around New York City. Finn Cavanaugh is known for being a
force to be reckoned with in the courtroom. He owns a successful law firm with
his brother and brother-in-law in Manhattan. On the rare occasion that he has
down time, he spends it at his home in Martha’s Vineyard. But when Finn’s
troubled niece goes to stay with him for the summer in Martha’s Vineyard, he’s
reluctant to take time off from work. That is, until he meets his beautiful new
neighbor, London. London Watson is a Tony Award winning actress on Broadway.
When tragedy strikes her family, leaving her alone and injured, she flees
Manhattan for Martha’s Vineyard. Hoping she can figure out how to pick up the
pieces of her life, London is convinced that she’ll never be able to return to
the stage. But when she meets the charming young girl next door and her sexy
uncle, they soon lure London out of her shell as she finally begins to heal
from the wounds of her past. But when London feels confident enough to return
to the spotlight, she’s dealt another devastating blow. Will the newfound love
between London and Finn be enough to conquer all? Or will it be over before it
has a chance to grow…?
Duel Masters Sempai Legends Michael Searle 2004 The Key to Success Is in Your
Hand ·Crucial details on every civilization ·Comprehensive walkthrough for
every adventure ·Expert descriptions for all 180 cards ·How to win in
tournaments and head-to-head with your friends ·Secrets to owning all the super
rare cards ·Detailed maps for each village and city ·Climb from Beginner to
Master on the reputation ladder
Court of Dreams C. N. Crawford 2019-02-18 Exiled from the Shadow Fae, I'm left
out on London's streets. The Knights of the Institute are dying of the plague,
and they're sure I'm to blame. Desperate to speak to Ruadan, I invade the
Institute. Then, things take a turn for the worse. Like, "tortured in a tiny
prison cell" worse. Seems like Ruadan has completely betrayed me. But when I
finally reunite with my dark demigod, it turns out I'd totally misunderstood
his actions.Once I'm out of jail, Ruadan and I have to fix this mess, and we're
thrown together once again. That means finding my father. Plus, we have to kill
Baleros before the monster gets what he's after: the skin off Ruadan's corpse.
If Baleros gets what he wants, then he'll control the world, and I'll lose
Ruadan forever. This is the final book in a four-book seriesCourt of
ShadowsCourt of DarknessCourt of NightCourt of DreamsThis book is from the
Demons of Fire and Night world.
Cytonic Brandon Sanderson 2021-11-23 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The third book
in an epic series about a girl who will travel beyond the stars to save the
world she loves from destruction from the author of the Reckoners series, the
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Mistborn trilogy, and the Stormlight Archive. Spensa’s life as a Defiant
Defense Force pilot has been far from ordinary. She proved herself one of the
best starfighters in the human enclave of Detritus and she saved her people
from extermination at the hands of the Krell—the enigmatic alien species that
has been holding them captive for decades. What’s more, she traveled lightyears from home as an undercover spy to infiltrate the Superiority, where she
learned of the galaxy beyond her small, desolate planet home. Now, the
Superiority—the governing galactic alliance bent on dominating all human
life—has started a galaxy-wide war. And Spensa’s seen the weapons they plan to
use to end it: the Delvers. Ancient, mysterious alien forces that can wipe out
entire planetary systems in an instant. Spensa knows that no matter how many
pilots the DDF has, there is no defeating this predator. Except that Spensa is
Cytonic. She faced down a Delver and saw something eerily familiar about it.
And maybe, if she’s able to figure out what she is, she could be more than just
another pilot in this unfolding war. She could save the galaxy. The only way
she can discover what she really is, though, is to leave behind all she knows
and enter the Nowhere. A place from which few ever return. To have courage
means facing fear. And this mission is terrifying.
Rosemary Run Series: Books 1-5 Kelly Utt 2020-04-28 Does Cate have a dangerous
stalker? Does someone know Bea’s darkest secret? Will Marcheline’s lie come
back to haunt her? The women of a California town face the darkness hiding
beneath their community’s picturesque facade in this collection of emotional
thrillers. The first five suspense-filled novels in Kelly Utt's popular
Rosemary Run Series—now together in one ebook package! About this set: 1. HER
DEEPEST FEAR Cate Brady almost had it all. Now she's reeling from the shock of
her husband's sudden death and suspects she's being followed. Is she in danger?
Will she find the answers she reluctantly seeks? And what will it all mean for
her future? 2. HER HIDDEN PAST Bea Hughes had put the past behind her. Until an
anonymous caller phoned to say they knew what she'd done. Should she confess
after all these years? Should she cover her tracks? And can she do it while
keeping her high-profile marriage to a public figure out of the headlines? 3.
HER BOLDEST LIE When a decades-old letter gets mailed without Marcheline Fay's
permission, the lie she told might not be enough to keep them safe. Will he
come after her? How will she face his accusations without sacrificing her hardearned business empire? And will her family ever look at her the same? 4. HER
DARKEST HOUR Startling situations she can’t remember and missing chunks of time
send Eve Blackburn’s life into a dangerous free fall. Is she being framed?
Should she tell her husband? And how will these dramatic developments affect
the baby they’re trying desperately to conceive? 5. HER BURIED SECRET Penelope
Cline and her three closest girlfriends have a deadly secret. A woman
disappeared under mysterious circumstances at a party they attended, and they
know more than was reported. Should she speak up and report what she knows?
Will bad things happen to her if she doesn't? And will telling the truth cost
her the friendships she holds most dear? About the Rosemary Run Series: In the
charming Northern California town of Rosemary Run, there's trouble brewing
below the picture-perfect surface. Don't let the manicured lawns and stylish
place settings fool you. Nothing is exactly as it seems. Secrets and lies
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threaten to upend the status quo and destroy lives when— not if— they're
revealed. With surprising twists and turns that will keep you guessing to the
end, each dramatized Rosemary Run novel features a glimpse into a different
woman's nail-biting story. Buy Rosemary Run Series: Books 1-5 today for an
emotional, pulse-pounding read that will keep you on the edge of your seat.
Long Sorrow Song Mu QingYu 2020-04-01 The essence of this is a wuxia novel that
contains revenge, betrayal, darkness, and a slightly bizarre plot. Right, the
main character's name is — Ye Mo Han. Close]
Storm Dragon James Wyatt 2010-01-26 The beginning of an adventure that will
shake the world of Eberron! A war hero, his mind broken by the wonders he
witnessed on his last mission for his nation, has spent years in the deepest,
darkest prison in all the world. Wallowing in despair and ever on the verge of
madness, he is caught by surprise when a band of strangers breaks him out. But
his rescuers don't exactly have his best interests at heart. The magic relic
that broke his once-brilliant mind may be the key to stopping worldwide
destruction--and whether he lives or dies really doesn't concern them. From the
Paperback edition.
The Guardian Index 1997
River God Wilbur Smith 2018-01-01 Fame and popularity breed envy in high
places, and the adulation of the mob is fickle. They often take as much
pleasure in tearing down the idols that they have grown tired of as they did in
elevating them in the first place. It is safer by far to live unseen and
unremarked, as I always attempt to do. An ancient kingdom. An incredible
destiny. Taita is a humble slave; an expert in art, poetry, medicine and
engineering, as well as keeping important secrets. He is the most treasured
possession of Lord Intef. Yet when Intef's beautiful daughter Lostris is
married to the Pharaoh, Taita is commanded to follow her, and swiftly finds
himself deeper than he ever could have imagined in a world of deception and
treachery. But outside the palace, the great kingdom of Egypt is divided, and
in even greater danger. Enemies threaten on all sides, and only Taita holds the
power to save them all . . . The first book in the epic Egyptian Series.
The New Answers Book 1 Ken Ham 2007-01-15 Christians live in a culture with
more questions than ever - questions that affect one's acceptance of the Bible
as authoritative and trustworthy. Now, discover easy-to-understand answers that
reach core truths of the Christian faith and apply the biblical worldview to a
wide variety of subjects.
Harlequin Intrigue April 2016 - Box Set 1 of 2 Delores Fossen 2016-04-01
Harlequin Intrigue brings you three new titles at a great value, available now!
Enjoy these suspenseful reads packed with edge-of-your-seat intrigue and
fearless romance. TROUBLE WITH A BADGE Appaloosa Pass Ranch by Delores Fossen
Lawman Levi Crockett would never turn his back on PI Alexa Dearborn and the
baby girl in her care. But as a serial killer stalks them, Levi must fight a
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powerful enemy—the desire between them. NAVY SEAL CAPTIVE SEAL of My Own by
Elle James Being abducted wasn't part of Sawyer Houston's R & R mission. Jenna
Broyles claims she's rescuing the navy SEAL from unknown assailants. Only, it's
her life on the line when the jilted bride becomes a target. TEXAN'S BABY Mason
Ridge by Barb Han Bodyguard Dawson Hill is committed to protecting the woman
who left him two years ago. Melanie Dixon has returned to Mason Ridge…with his
son. Now a madman is threatening the family Dawson never dreamed he could have.
Look for Harlequin Intrigue's April 2016 Box set 2 of 2, filled with even more
edge-of-your seat romantic suspense! Look for 6 compelling new stories every
month from Harlequin® Intrigue!
Awakening (The Witch Who Came in from the Cold Season 2 Episode 1) Lindsay
Smith 2017-02-08 The Cold War gets magical when spies brush shoulders with
sorcerers in this genre-defying serial created by Lindsay Smith and Max
Gladstone. This is the 1st episode in the second season of The Witch Who Came
In From The Cold, a 13-episode serial from Serial Box Publishing. This episode
written by Lindsay Smith. The spies and sorcerers of Prague face hard questions
and increased oversight in the wake of last season’s explosive events. On the
Vltava, a Flame op goes up in literal flames when a mysterious interloper joins
the fray. Welcome to Prague, 1970: the epicenter in a Cold War of spies and
sorcerers. The streets are a deadly chessboard on which the CIA and KGB make
their moves, little dreaming that a deeper game is being played between the
Consortium of Ice and the Acolytes of Flame, ancient factions of sorcery.
Praise for The Witch Who Came in from the Cold: "Those who like to mix magic,
spycraft, and secret history should enjoy this—it may please fans of Stross’s
Laundry series." —Locus Magazine "Full of fast-paced, high-intensity action
paired with magic at a level that has not been seen until now, with a cliffhanger that lets readers know that the game is not over and has only just
begun." —The San Francisco Book Review "The Witch Who Came in from the Cold is
a chilly evocation of a different kind of Cold War." —Charles Stross, author of
the Laundry Files series “Take a double shot of Le Carré, a dash of Deighton, a
twist of Quiller, a splash of Al Stewart’s The Year of the Cat, throw in a
jigger full of elemental magic, mix well ... and voilà! The Witch Who Came In
From The Cold.” —Victor Milán, author of The Dinosaur Lords "The occult love
child of John le Carre and The Sandbaggers." —Marie Brennan, author of A
Natural History of Dragons "As soon as I saw that, I was instantly hooked, and
the pilot jacked the intrigue to the max. Two female Soviet spy witches, an
American spy with something weird drilling magical holes in his head, and a
world of secrets within secrets in a locale where old-world myth and the Cold
War face off, pedal to the metal . . . it’s awesome. Or as we said in 1970, Far
out. " —Sherwood Smith, author of Crown Duel "The installments are easy to read
one at a time, but the tangles of alliances, secrets, and shocking doublecrosses will have readers up all night mumbling, “Just one more.” —Publishers
Weekly, starred review
Blood Eye Giles Kristian 2012-08-28 A Viking adventure, packed with battles,
blood and gore, Raven is historical fiction at its very best, and marks the
debut of an outstanding new talent. For two years Osric has lived a simple
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life, apprenticed to the mute old carpenter who took him in when others spurned
him. But when Norsemen from across the sea burn his village, Osric is taken
prisoner by these warriors. Their chief, Sigurd the Lucky, believes the Norns
have woven this strange boy’s fate together with his own, and Osric begins to
sense glorious purpose among this fellowship of warriors. Immersed in the
Norsemen’s world and driven by their lust for adventure, Osric proves a natural
warrior and forges a blood bond with Sigurd, who renames him Raven. But the
Norsemen’s world is a savage one, where loyalty is often repaid in blood and
where a young man must become a killer in order to survive. When the Fellowship
faces annihilation from ealdorman Ealdred of Wessex, Raven chooses a bloody and
dangerous path, accepting the mission of raiding deep into hostile lands to
steal a holy book from Coenwolf, King of Mercia. There he will find much more
than the Holy Gospels of St Jerome. He will find Cynethryth, an English girl
with a soul to match his own. And he will find betrayal at the hands of cruel
men, some of whom he regards as friends.
Military Intelligence 1987
Time Briton Hadden 1993
Temptress Lola Dodge 2019-11-12 "My two favorite things in one book superheroes and romance - uh YES PLEASE!" -Literary George A seductress. A
super brain. She’s an indie operative who only works alone, stealing other
super heroes’ powers with a kiss and bringing down the bad guys. Those stolen
powers add up to a crazy arsenal, but Temptress isn’t built for super strength
and shooting laser beams. Her body is falling apart and a teensy mission slipup gets her tangled with the Manhattan Ten. He’s the M10’s leader. The man, the
myth, the Mensa-conquering legend. Nothing escapes Thinktank’s calculations...
Until a run-in with Temptress leaves him powerless. Superpowers stolen with a
kiss can only be returned with a kiss. Natural enemies can only get closer. And
closer. And closer... It’s love at first fight in the second volume of the
Manhattan Ten Series. [A novella-length superhero romance of 30K words. Rated
18+ for adult language and some sexual content. Perfect reading for fans of
Jennifer Estep’s Bigtime series and Lexi Dunne’s Superheroes Anonymous.] The
Manhattan Ten Series: 1. Ivory - October 2019 2. Temptress - November 2019 3.
Belle Fury - December 2019 4. Angel - January 2020
Strands of Starlight Gael Baudino 2013-12-10 In the first book of the epic
Strand Novels, a victimized young woman sets out to avenge the wrongs committed
against her and her elven protectors In the mid-fourteenth century, when the
lands of Adria are replete with violence and intolerance, plot and counterplot,
Miriam—an uncommonly gifted healer—is accused of witchcraft by the Inquisition,
imprisoned, and tortured. After escaping, she is assaulted by Roger, baron of
Aurverelle, who violates her and then leaves her for dead. Her salvation
appears in the form of Varden, an Elf of Malvern Forest, whose magic first
heals her, then provides her with the strength and stature she requires to
pursue her revenge against those who have so grievously wronged her. Thus
begins Miriam’s battle against her past, against her present, and even, in the
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end, against herself. Grand in scope and firmly grounded in the history of
medieval Europe, Strands of Starlight is an engrossing and adventure-packed
story of defeat and redemption, vengeance and compassion, and the power of a
single individual to change the fates of countless others. Strands of Starlight
is the first book of the Strand Novels, which continue with Maze of Moonlight
and Shroud of Shadow.
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